
 
 

 

Dear Scholarship Applicant: 

 

The Maryland State Funeral Directors Association has established the Daniel T. Mulheran 

Memorial Scholarship to reward those deserving students currently enrolled in an accredited 

mortuary science program.  Our Association is committed to excellence in funeral service 

education. We believe that by recognizing those students who excel in pursuing a funeral service 

career, we help to ensure the bright future of our profession in Maryland. 

 

The scholarship application and accompanying documents must be forwarded by October 31st  of 

each calendar year to the: 

 

Maryland State Funeral Directors Association 

Attention: Daniel T. Mulheran Memorial Scholarship 

14030 Connecticut Ave 

PO Box 9715 

Silver Spring, MD 20916 
 

The applications will be evaluated by an independent source and the Scholarship Committee will 

be advised of its decision.  The committee reserves the right not to make an award if there are no 

applications or if the applicants do not meet the predetermined criteria. 

 

The sponsor of the student recipient will be notified by the Scholarship Committee and the 

scholarship will be presented to the student at the December Quarterly Meeting of the Maryland 

State Funeral Directors Association.  Scholarship proceeds will go directly to the student. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Daniel T. Mulheran Memorial 

Scholarship, please call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott P. Gardner 
Scott P. Gardner, CFSP 

Chairman 

Daniel T. Mulheran Memorial Scholarship Committee 

 

 

 
Maryland State Funeral Directors Association, Inc. 

408 Headquarters Drive, Suite 3F ▪ Millersville ▪ Maryland 21108 

410-553-7706  

Email: msfda@msfda.net ▪ Web Site: www.msfda.net 
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